
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/28/2016 11:32:10 PM
Subject: RCRC Board Opportunity to be Heard

All,
 
The RCRC Board Opportunity to be Heard is still scheduled for Wednesday at 10 in Blatt Building Room 110.   I would 
like to meet with everyone to make sure we are not forgetting anything.  I have to get election results certified in the 
morning, but I am free 10:15 on for a meeting.  I will throw out 10:30 in Swati’s office. 
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 

mailto:Taylor,%20Richele
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
mailto:SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

